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Rep. Pronschinske’s Statement on Passage of Senate Bill 70 

Madison, WI – Rep. Treig E. Pronschinske released the following statement succeeding the 
passage of Senate Bill 70: 

“I am honored to vote yes on Senate Bill 70 and move it to Governor Evers’ desk to hopefully be 
signed. It is a historic day in Wisconsin history. In spite of partisan games waged by the 
Democrats, every member of the Wisconsin State Assembly and Senate should be proud of the 
collaborative effort it took to get this bill across the finish line. It is now up to Governor Evers to 
sign a bill that truly moves Wisconsin forward. 

“Senate Bill 70 creates the largest tax cut in the 175 year history of Wisconsin. This bill also 
creates new housing options of all Wisconsinites, grants generational funding towards 
education, increases wages for our correctional officers, and does so much more for every 
citizen of this great state. This consequential moment in state history will positively shape our 
future for many bright years to come.” 

### 

The 92nd Assembly District includes portions of Buffalo, Trempealeau, Jackson, Pepin, and Eau 
Claire County. 


